

IDG Group DMCC

120 Emarat Atrium Building, Sheikh Zayed Road, P.O. Box 50784, Dubai, United Arab Emirates T: +971 4442 0126 • F: +971 4442 0712 • email: admin@idg-security.com • www.idg-security.com

30 September 2016

Secretary-General United Nations New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I wish to confirm that IDG Security Pte Ltd, which committed to support the ten principles of the United Nations Global Compact on 15 February 2008 and was delisted in 2012, is now part of IDG Group DMCC. During the process of creation of the new Group holding company, IDG Security Pte Ltd has, as a subsidiary, not been reporting progress separately to the Global Compact. This letter confirms that, with the establishment of IDG Group DMCC, annual reports will be submitted in future by my new Group on behalf of all the companies in my Group.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the annual submission of a Communication on Progress (COP) that describes our company's efforts to implement the ten principles. We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report on progress within two years of joining the Global Compact, and every year thereafter according to the Global Compact COP policy.

With this communication, I express my continued intent to support and advance those principles within my sphere of influence. I commit to making the Global Compact and its principles part of the strategy, culture and day-to-day operations of IDG Group and undertake to make a clear statement of this commitment to my employees, partners, clients and the public. I have, since 2007, included a statement of our corporate commitment to the Global Compact in our Employees Handbook with a requirement that employees comply in all their actions with this commitment. Since 2012 we have been ISO 9001:2008 Certified and since 2015 we have been members of the International Code of Conduct Association for Private Security companies.

Attached please find general information regarding our company, as well as the contact person responsible for relations with the office of the Global Compact.

Yours sincerely.

I D Gordon

Owner / Managing Director

Stenler